
07.09.2018 

Thirsk Community Primary School 

Welcome Back 

For all of us in school it was a real pleasure to welcome the children 

back to school after the summer holidays and an especially warm 

welcome to those children and families that are new to our school.   

All of the children look incredibly smart - a sea of red and white!  

Please can I  ask that uniform is clearly named. Already this week 

we have a collection of brand new red jumpers and cardigans 

(without names!) found on the playground and left behind in     

corridors -as well as some worried children trying to relocate    

missing uniform! 

Next week things begin to pick up pace with lots of our sports clubs 

starting up. Please have a look at the list of clubs on the second 

page of the newsletter so that you know what is happening when. 

At school we are all looking forward to a really positive and         

productive year and seeing your children thrive. Like with all     

children learning happens best ‘when  home and school work      

together’. If I can ask one thing of everybody it is to listen to your 

child read regularly and talk to them about what they have read . 

Over the next week Key Stage Newsletters will be published, please 

take time to have a read through so that you know what your child 

will be learning over the term. Also the school’s website has all the 

end of year statements for what your child should achieve by the 

end of the school year. These should guide you to where your child/ 

children  need to be.  

 

 

Debts & Outstanding Debts 

Can we request that everyone clears any outstanding 

debts by the end of the week please. 

Meals and other services should be paid for in           

advance, in accordance with North Yorkshire policy. 

September 2018 

 

11th Yr 5&6 Eden Camp 

 KS 1 Gym Try Outs 

12th 3-4 A Swimming 

 Girls Football lunch club 

13th Audio Checks 

14th Audio Checks 

17th Glee Club starts 

18th KS2 Gym Try Outs 

19th EYFS Open Evening 

 Yr6 Only Parents Evening 

20th Yr6 Only Parents Evening 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club Price Increase  

September 2018 

 

Our current charge for breakfast club 

has remained the same since the club 

started however due to increased costs 

of food and staffing the decision has 

been made to increase the charge for 

our Breakfast Club to £4 from              

3rd September 2018.  

If you have any further questions please 

do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr R Chandler  





 

Childhood.immunisations@hdft.nhs.uk 

01423 542360 

 

June 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian of children who will be attending Reception to Year 5 from September 2018.  

School Name – Thirsk 

Please visit this online form to consent for your child to receive their flu vaccine in the new school 
term 2018 / 2019. This consent must be completed by the end of school summer break, to ensure we 

can vaccinate your child in school. 

Please enter the year group which your child will be in, as of September 2018.  

If you do not know the class or teacher name please leave blank.  

You will be asked to enter a secure school code: XZLQ7 

www.hdft.nhs.uk/flu-consent  

This vaccination programme is in place to help protect your child against flu. Flu can be an unpleasant illness 
and sometimes causes serious complications.  Vaccinating your child will also help protect more vulnerable 
friends and family by preventing the spread of flu. 

Please complete the online form (one for each child) as soon as possible. Please ensure you read and     
understand all the information before you complete the online form. Please visit https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/
services/childhood-flu-programme/ for more information about the flu vaccination. 

The vaccination is free and recommended for young children, and will be given by a quick and simple spray 
up the nose. Please go the website shown above which includes details about the small number of children 
for whom the nasal vaccine is not appropriate.  Please ensure you read and understand the information be-
fore completing the online form. If you have any queries please contact the childhood Immunisation team on 
the above number. 

Last year, most children offered the vaccine in schools had the immunisation. Please note the team will be in 

contact via email to confirm and to contact you in the autumn term to confirm school dates, and any further       

information regarding the vaccination.  
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